
Mandatory Reporting of Child Abuse & Neglect 
 
A mandate of the State of Wisconsin requires that school district 
employees watch a video on the Department of Public Instruction’s 
website.  The link to this video is on our school website:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9npnHjOXRQs .  This video is 16 
minutes in length.  You can also access this video from the Sturgeon Bay 
School District website under Business Office/New Employee 
Documents/DPI Webinar - Manditory for all Employees. 
 
When you are finished viewing the video, please select this link to the 
completion certificate for this training: 

http://dpi.wi.gov/sites/default/files/imce/sspw/doc/sswtrainingcert.doc .   Add your 
name and the date you completed the training.  Print and return the 
certificate to Cathy Eckers in the Business Office.  You can also send an 
email to Cathy Eckers indicating you have completed this training and 
the date it was completed.  (ceckers@sturbay.k12.wi.us) 
 


